
OFFICE OF EQUITY AND INCLUSION 
and Pride+ 

LET ’S TALK!

Register in advance for this meeting:

Wednesday, June 29, 2022 
12:00 p.m. - 1:15 p.m. 

Via Zoom 

LGBTQIA+ Young 
People and Mental 
Health 

bit.ly/3QcNeMU

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 

meeting. 

MC Employees: To receive professional development credit for this workshop, you 

must register here:  bit.ly/3aOShCX 

In this Let's Talk!, we will address LGBTQIA+ young people's struggles 
with mental health as a result of homophobia, transphobia, and 
racism, as well as the negative implications of COVID-19 and anti-
LGBTQIA+ legislation. Participants will discuss the importance of 
allyship and holistic support for LGBTQIA+ students at Montgomery 
College. 

Join a panel of speakers, moderated by Montgomery College’s CEIO 
Sharon Wilder, as we discuss this topic. Our panelists include MC 
students Rebecca Fuchs and Patrick Ibañez, as well as faculty 
panelists Prof. Monroe Howard-Shackelford and Dr. Lucy Grinnell. 

Please email accessibility@montgomerycollege.edu or call 240-567-5412 in advance for 

accommodations. Montgomery College is an academic institution committed to equal opportunity. 

If you have questions or need information, please email 

equityandinclusion@montgomerycollege.edu 

https://www.montgomerycollege.edu/about-mc/equity-and-inclusion/index.html
mailto:accessibility@montgomerycollege.edu
mailto:equityandinclusion@montgomerycollege.edu
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